
 
 
  
 
Columbus Day – Monday, October 9th School and All Offices closed.  Enjoy the day! 
 
Make-Up Picture Day – Tuesday, October 10th during all lunch periods. 
 
PSAT Testing Day – Wednesday, October 11th  
Grades 10 and 11 will be taking the PSAT Exam in school 
Grade 9 will attend an Assembly in school 
Grade 12 will not be in school and will have a Senior College Visit Day  
 
Winter Uniforms Begin – Thursday, October 12th  
Please check the Student Handbook under Dress Code - Uniform Guidelines 
 
OPEN HOUSE – Sunday, October 15th 
We welcome all 7th and 8th Grade students to come and see all the good things happening at SJB! 
 
Remote Instruction Day – Monday, October 16th 
This will be our first Remote Instruction Day with a Noon Dismissal. Students will receive instructions to follow 
on that day. 
 
Senior Picture Days – Tuesday, October 17th through Friday, October 20th 
 
Family Service League Assembly – Monday, October 23rd  
Campus Ministry has planned a presentation by the FSL on Internet Safety.  Students have an Assembly during 
the school day, and parents will be invited to an evening presentation at 7:00 p.m. in the Auditorium. 
 
Faculty Professional Day 
There will be no classes on Friday, October 27th due to a Faculty Professional Day.  Please mark your 
calendars accordingly. 
 
REMINDERS: 
 
Honoree Night of Celebration 
We hope to see you on Friday, November 3rd, when St. John’s will be honoring several members of the SJB 
Family who have been instrumental in giving of their time, talent, and treasures to St. John’s. 
The awards presentation and a cocktail reception will be held at 7:00 p.m. at St. John’s. You will be receiving an 
email.  Tickets are $50.00 per person and can be purchased through the link on our website.  We hope you are 
able to join with us in celebrating these wonderful honorees!  Please check the website for more details. 
 
No Left Turn from East on Montauk Highway  

For the safety of all, especially students who are “walkers”, please do not attempt to make left turns 
into the SJB parking lot when coming from Montauk Highway from the East.  Not only is it dangerous, 
IT IS AGAINST THE LAW. 
 
Please adhere to these traffic rules, as SCPD continuously reminds us that the precinct will be 
actively enforcing traffic regulations in those areas – which may result in a traffic citation. 
 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation, and we look forward to seeing you at our events. 
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